
 

 

 

 

19th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are currently creating a list of pupils whose parents may be classed as key 

workers. We are still awaiting clarity from the government and will be in a position 

to confirm our provision offer as soon as possible. As soon as we know, we will let 

you know.  

 

We will be open for those children whose parents are confirmed key workers as 

well as those children who may be vulnerable during such a closure.  

 

We will contact you directly if your child falls into this category and clarify our 

provision offer e.g. time of opening, lunch arrangements etc. 

 

School however will be fully closed on Monday 23rd March, Tuesday 24th March and 

Wednesday 25th March to undertake a specific deeper clean of the whole school in 

readiness for re-opening on Thursday 26th March.  

 

The weekend will allow surfaces to become dormant of any possible contaminants 

facilitating the focussed clean starting on Monday. We are still able to say at the 

time of writing that there have been NO cases of Coronavirus confirmed in any of 

our pupils or staff and that this is a precautionary measure only.  

 

We will be providing a further update today with reference to home learning and 

homework packs, which staff have been working so hard to produce, and include 

details of collection if your child is currently absent.  

 

On behalf of myself and the staff, could we thank you for your messages of thanks 

and support received this morning. They are much appreciated.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      


